
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ February 5, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Boys Volleyball Coach - Mark Melsa 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve Mark Melsa as 2024-25 Boys 
Volleyball Coach at a stipend of $2220.00. 

Background Information: 

Mark Melsa has coached children in a variety of sports, including baseball and t-ball, soccer, 
football and volleyball. Additionally, as he has raised his children he has been involved in the 
scouting programs. Mark has coached volleyball at the junior high and upper elementary levels 
for both boys and girls teams. Several of those teams were in their respective playoffs and won 
championship games. His philosophy on coaching, especially at this level, is that the first and 
foremost goal is to teach the game/sport and foster a passion for playing. We are excited to 
recommend Mark as a leader for this program. 
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